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      ) 

 
Motion to Continue the September 24, 2024 Hearing 

 
 Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES” or “Company”), through counsel, 

respectfully requests the Commission continue the hearing currently scheduled for 

September 24, 2024 in the above-referenced matter, due to unavailability of the 

Company’s primary witness.  The Witness will be participating in a previously scheduled 

and unmovable training on September 24, 2024.   

 The Company proposes that the hearing be rescheduled to October 1, 2024 at 

1:00pm.  The Office of the Consumer Advocate and the Department of Energy assent to 

the relief sought.   

 UES respectfully requests the Commission: 

1. Continue the September 24, 2024 hearing; and  

2. Reschedule the hearing for October 1, 2024 at 1:00pm; and 

3.  Order such further relief as may be just and equitable. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

      UNITIL ENERGY SYSTEMS, INC. 
      By its Attorney: 

 

Alice Davey 
Senior Counsel   

 Unitil Service Corp. 
      6 Liberty Lane West 
      Hampton, NH 03842-1720 
      603.617.2715 
      daveya@unitil.com 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I certify that I have caused copies of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.’s, “Motion to 
Continue” to be served on the service list in this docket. 
 
  
 

Dated this 29th day of August. 

 
Alice Davey 

 


